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Church of 

The Holy Family 

366 Watchogue Road, Staten Island, NY 10314 �

MASSES/SERVICES�

WEEKEND�

Saturday�

8:30 AM and 5PM�

Sunday�

7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, �

12:15 PM and 5 PM�

�

WEEKDAY�

Mon., Wed., Fri. 7am & 9am  �

Tues. & Thurs. 9am�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Sat., 3:30�4:30 PM  �

Or by appointment.�

�

PARISH OFFICE INFO�

HOURS: �

Mon.�Fri. 8AM�4PM �

Sat. 9 AM �7 PM�

�

CONTACT INFO:�

(718) 761�6663 �

holyfamilysi@gmail.com��

www.holyfamily�

statenisland.com�

�To register please call or 

visit our website!�

PASTORAL STAFF�

Pastor�

Rev. Angelo J. Micciulla  

Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Joseph Takyi 

Sunday Associate�

Rev. Steven Challman  

In Residence�

Rev. Jeffrey Pomeisl 

�

Administrative Staff�

Office Manager�

Lisa Russo   

 

 Bookkeeper�

Alex Pagliuca 

 

Religious Ed. Director �

Susan Ganschow 

 

Sports Directors:�

(718) 477�0984�

Michael Morales &  

Diane Fabozzi 

 

Music Director�

William Richert 

 

Music Coordinator�

Sally Kaelber 

PARISH GROUPS �

HOLY NAME�

Every 2nd Sunday at 9:15 AM �

�

ROSARY ALTAR�

Every 1st Wednesday  Beginning with  12:00 PM Mass�

�

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS�

Fr. Vincent R. Capodanno  Council #16674�

1st and 3rd Thursday 7:30  PM kofcfvc16674@gmail.com�

�

COLUMBIETTES �

 4th Thursday 7:30 PM�

�

 PRAYER SHAWL GROUP �

Wednesdays 10:00 � 12:00 PM�

�

DAUGHTERS IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY�

Fridays 3:30 � 5:00 PM  Sept.�May�

�

LEGION OF MARY�

Mondays 7:30 � 9 PM �

Every 3rd Sunday at 10:45AM Mass�

�

SENIOR GROUP�

Tuesdays from 12:00�3:00 PM  Except July and August �

�

BEREAVEMENT GROUP�

Every First Monday 7:00 � 8:30 PM��

�

EUCHARIST ADORATION�

Fridays in the Chapel from 9:30 � 3:30 PM�

�

MOMMY AND ME�

Fridays 10:15�11:15 AM�

�

IGNATIAN SPIRITUALITY GROUP�

Saturdays 8:30�10:30 AM�

�

Sunday, June 28

st

, 2020�
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�CANDLES�

Church:  Anthony & Andrew Lupo and 

�     Mike Angelo�

Chapel:   First responders and�

�      healthcare providers�

�

IN LOVING MEMORY�

The bread and wine offered for all the 

Masses this week are in loving memory 

of  Tom Gucciardo by: his loving Fami-

ly.�

�

�

RECENTLY DEPARTED �

Brenda Shea & Anna B. Pfeiffer�

�

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION�

�Group Baptisms are offered on the first and third 

Sundays of each month. Arrangements must be made 

by contacting the Rectory. Godparents are required to 

be practicing Catholics, attending  Mass regularly. 

First time parents  must meet with a priest for instruc-

tion. All paperwork and payment (including sponsor 

certificates) are due at least 1 full week before the 

baptism. �

�Matrimony arrangements should be made at least 8 

months prior to wedding date.  Couples must attend 

designated Marriage Preparation Courses. Couples 

must meet with the parish priest before a wedding 

date can be scheduled. We do not celebrate Weddings 

on Sundays. �

�

�

�

Saturday, June 27�

� 8:30 AM� � †  Deceased Members of the �

� � �    Mincieli Family�

� 5:00 PM� � † Special Intention�

Sunday, June 28�

� 7:45 AM� � † Angelina & John Winters�

� 9:15 AM� � † Catherine & Vito Giaquinto�

�10:45 AM�� † Raymond Peterson�

�12:15 PM� � † John & Joanne Robbs�

� 5:00 PM� � † Sebastian & Paula Samartano�

�

Monday, June 29�

� 7:00 AM� � † Anthony Marcigliano�

� 9:00 AM� � † James P. White�

Tuesday, June 30�

� 9:00 AM� � † Souls in Purgatory�

Wednesday, July 01�

� 7:00 AM� � † Sister Margherita Pavone FMH�

� 9:00 AM� � † Lois Bertinelli�

Thursday, July 02�

� 9:00 AM� � † Domenica Castello�

Friday, July 03�

� 7:00 AM� � † Viola Rotatori�

� 9:00 AM� � † Margaret E. Jones�

�

Saturday, July 04�

� 8:30 AM� � † The Purgatorial Society�

� 5:00 PM� � † Nils George Thomspson�

Sunday, July 05�

� 7:45 AM� � † Angelina & John Winters�

� 9:15 AM� � † Mark, Lisa, Anthony & �

� � �    Concetta Esposito�

�10:45 AM�� † Aldo Celotto�

�12:15 PM� � † Francis Walter�

� 5:00 PM� � † Jean Malandro�

�

�

�

�
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DONATION THANK YOU�

We would like to thank the Notre Dame Club 

of Staten Island and their Executive Director 

Joseph Delaney for donating $1,600 in gift 

cards for our ‘in need’ parishioners during 

these uncertain times. �

PRAYER SHAWL POCKET SQUARES�

The Prayer Shawl Group made 200 pocket 

squares that were donated to Clove Lakes Nurs-

ing Home. They were made to give comfort to 

the patients at this time of the pandemic when 

they were unable to have family and friends 

visit. The ladies in the group hope that the pa-

tients felt that they were not alone and our Lord 

was with them. The group continues their work 

for those in need and consider their work a 

blessing from God to help others. �

�

�

�
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A Letter from Cardinal Dolan to the �

Archdiocese of New York�

June 12, 2020�

�

Dear Family of the Archdiocese of New York:�

�

� Because the news headlines of the past few months 

have seemed to be unrelentingly disturbing and depressing, I 

am eager to share some good news. Daily Mass began earlier 

this week in the parishes of the archdiocese in Dutchess, Sulli-

van, Ulster, Orange, Rockland, Westchester, and Putnam coun-

ties, and Sunday Mass will begin in those same counties this 

Sunday, June 14, providentially the Solemnity of the Most Ho-

ly Body and Blood of Christ � Corpus Christi! In addition, fu-

nerals, weddings, and baptisms can also be held once again. 

(The solemn obligation to attend Sunday Mass continues to be 

temporarily suspended.) Of course, we must follow the advice 

of health professionals and limit attendance to no more than 

25% of a church’s capacity, keep social distance, wear masks, 

and observe all of the health and safety requirements that have 

become such a part of our daily routines.�

� Understandably, parishes in Staten Island, The Bronx, 

and Manhattan must wait a few more weeks until New York 

City enters Phase 2 of the New York State’s re�opening pro-

cess. However, churches in those boroughs remain open for 

visitation, prayer, and the sacrament of confession, and we look 

forward to the resumption of Mass in these parishes soon.�

� Your patience and understanding throughout this diffi-

cult period have been admirable. I have been moved by the 

many letters, phone calls, and emails sent to me, expressing 

your longing to be able to attend Mass and receive the Eucha-

rist, telling me of your admiration for your parish priest, or of-

fering your support for your parish and the archdiocese as we 

deal with the financial implications of the coronavirus shut-

down. Even though our churches were temporarily closed for 

public Mass, our priests and parishes found new and innovative 

ways to reach out to the people, including regular contact with 

parishioners, graveside services, and on�line Mass. The Mass 

from Saint Patrick’s Cathedral has reached tens of thousands of 

people each week! �

� I have also been moved by the heroic work done by 

Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese and ArchCare, our 

healthcare ministry, in responding to the growing and changing 

needs of the people throughout these months. It is not an exag-

geration to say that they are on the frontlines, finding new and 

creative ways to help alleviate the pain and suffering of so 

many people, and making real the words of Jesus, “whatever 

you do for your brother and sister, you do for Me.”�

� So, too, our Catholic schools have continued to pro-

vide a quality education to our students. Our teachers, adminis-

trators, and support staff from the Superintendent of Schools 

office all worked together to quickly transition to at�home 

learning. �

� When I wrote to you in March, I shared with you that 

ordinary parish income was down by 50%. Many of you re-

sponded generously, including signing up for electronic giving 

through WeShare (check your parish website for details), and in 

April and May our parishes received close to 70% of their regu-

lar income � thank you! What an inspirational display of stew-

ardship! You have made a difference. Without your support, 

our situation would be even more dire than it is.�

� However, to be transparent, we, like many of you, are 

still facing towering financial challenges. Allow me to share 

some with you:�

� Even before the coronavirus pandemic, the archdio-

cese had to support many of our parishes, schools, and other 

institutions that were unable to make it on their own. For �

�

�

�

instance, the archdiocese shares $10 million per year with strug-

gling parishes, while our schools receive $40 million in annual sub-

sidies in order to keep their doors open. In addition, many of the 

parents of our school students were unable to make tuition pay-

ments since February, due to loss of income because of layoffs, 

unemployment, or a drop in wages. Many of our generous support-

ers, like the Inner�City Scholarship Fund, and the Alfred E. Smith 

Foundation, stepped forward to help bridge the gap for the remain-

der of the school year. But, many of our schools have very few stu-

dents registered for this September, as struggling families are una-

ble to afford tuition, even with our scholarships, and we may be 

looking at a significant number of school closures, something we 

work very hard to avoid.   �

� The Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal, which helps 

fund many of the basic ministries of the archdiocese, is also down 

about $4 million this year, even as the needs of the people we serve 

are on the rise.�

� All of this comes as the archdiocese continues to prepare 

to respond to the many lawsuits � at last count, close to 400 have 

been filed � that are part of the Child Victims Act, which, as you 

know, eliminated the statute of limitations for one year and allowed 

civil lawsuits for the sexual abuse of minors; that “look�back” win-

dow, which was due to expire in August, has now been extended 

through January, and may be further extended until August 2021. I 

have promised you I will keep you posted. Just know that we have 

before us more bad news of past scandal, and towering costs. I re-

new to you this commitment: none of the donations we receive for 

specific ministries of the archdiocese will be used to pay for the cost 

of these lawsuits.�

� I share all of this information, not to criticize or appeal for 

sympathy, but because you deserve to know the truth, especially if 

we, as an archdiocese, need to make some difficult decisions in the 

months ahead.  �

� May I switch gears for just a moment?�

� These past two weeks, all across the country, we have seen 

protests, marches, and demonstrations in the wake of the tragic 

death of  George Floyd. The rallying cry of “Black Lives Matter” 

has echoed throughout the land, as indeed it should. Yes, of course, 

all lives matter � is there a more basic truth of our faith that we are 

all made in the image and likeness of God? � but the reality is that 

the sin and evil of racism continues to haunt our society, and, sadly, 

it too often appears that, for some, Black lives don’t matter, or don’t 

matter enough. I have made many friends in the NYPD and in other 

law enforcement agencies throughout the archdiocese. I know that 

the vast, overwhelming majority of our law enforcement officers are 

good and decent people, and that we shouldn’t let the horrific acts 

of a few tarnish all. The same could be said of the demonstrators, 

who were overwhelmingly peaceful and well intentioned, and 

should not be associated with those who were bent on looting and 

destruction.�

� As we seek to confront the sin in our own lives � whatever 

that sin might be � we need conversion of heart, and the grace and 

mercy of the Sacrament of Reconciliation. Our Reconciliation Mon-

day this past Lent was canceled due to the virus. Therefore, as we 

begin to return to Mass, we will celebrate Reconciliation Friday this 

June 19, the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Confessions will be 

heard in all parishes of the archdiocese from 10 a.m. � Noon, and 

from 4:00 p.m. � 6:00 p.m. I am happy that our neighbors in the 

Diocese of Rockville Centre will be joining us in offering the sacra-

ment at this time, so wherever you are, you can stop in and find a 

priest ready and eager to hear your confession.�

� I hope you will forgive the length of this letter � I had not 

intended to write an encyclical! But know of my gratitude for all 

you do for the Church in New York.  �

�

With prayerful best wishes for you and your loved ones, I am,�

Faithfully in Christ,�

Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan�

Archbishop of New York�

�

�
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RELIGIOUS ED REGISTRATION �

For The School Year Of 2020�2021�

Registration for the 2020�2021 School 

year will take place from July 13th�

16th�from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. in 

the lower Church. Appointments must 

be made in advance by calling the rec-

tory at�(718) 761�6663�and you must 

wear a mask. Please use the 

Watchogue Rd. entrance. For all par-

ents who need to register, please bring 

your child’s:�

1) Baptismal certificate�

2) Your Adult�Sunday�Envelope�

3) Registration/tuition �fee of $200�

 ($25 per additional child)�

*Your child can not be registered 

without the above item(s). �

� � � � � � ���

 2nd AND 8th GRADE                       

PARENTS �

If your child is attending:�

�St. Dorothy’s Academy�

�Notre Dame Academy�

�St Joseph Hill Academy�

...and is going to receive the sacra-

ments of Penance, 1st Holy Commun-

ion and or Confirmation at Holy Fam-

ily during the Spring of 2021 you also 

need to register on one of the above 

listed dates with the same materials (1

�3).� Because seating is limited, regis-

tration is on a first come first serve ba-

sis. Tuition payment of $150 is re-

quired in order to hold a seat.�

�Thank you for your cooperation.�

Mrs. Susan Ganschaw, CRE�

�

MASS STREAMING�

Mass can be streamed on Facebook on Sundays at 

http://www.facebook.com/

holyfamilyParishcommunity.�

�
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THE PURGATORIAL SOCIETY�

The “Holy Family Purgatorial Society” is an opportunity for 

you to have your loved one(s) remembered at the monthly 

First Saturday 8:30am Mass throughout the year.  Names 

enrolled for the year are remembered at Mass each month for 

12 consecutive months (one  full year).�

�

James Burns, Thomas Saccone,Victorio Ata, 

Felicidad Cajigas, Ralph Altieri, Teresa Nargi, 

Clara & John Sexton, Josephine & Joseph Bruno, 

Rudy Wenzel, James King, Anna & Michael 

Lombardi, Consuela Gloznek, Joseph Gloznek, 

Salvatore Micciulla, Terry Van der Werff, Joseph 

& Norma F. Puleo, Angelo & Antoinette 

Micciulla, Gerard Burke, Alfonso DeFrancesco, 

Francesco Sciarrillo, Joseph Guardiani, Charles 

R. Sorrentino, Felicia Sorrentino, Dana Lizak, 

Andrea Dacquel, Evelyn & John Muzzy Sr., Steve 

Barnett, Venturino Stefanucci, John & Winifred 

Young, Richard Young, Virginia & Esteban 

Garcia, John & Genevieve Guardiani, Tiffany 

DeVito, George Joseph Manassa, Christine 

Watson, Thomas Britton, Vincent Cavalieri,Vera 

& Lou Francis, James P. White, Tom Gucciardo, 

Elizabeth Reynolds, Josephine DeGennaro Lenore 

& Frank S. Piazza, Frank W. Piazza, Chetty 

McGrath, Augustus Nuzzela, Anthony 

Marcigliano, Vingenza Forlenza, Joseph Parise, 

Edna & Joseph Gardner, Nancy & Humbert 

Parise,Veronica & William Sheridan, Mary & 

John Fitzsimmons, Hedi & John Hobar, Thomas 

Saccone, Joseph V. Saccone Jr., Brian Schiels, 

Ann Schiels, Josephine & John Modzelewski, 

Carlo & Immaculate Artemisio, Thomas & Angela 

DiGiulio, Christine DiGiulio, Joseph F. Esposito, 

Mary Rizzo, Shirley & Daniel E. Stoddard, Susan 

& Ellwood Donaghy, Joseph & Ralph Sarcone, 

Intartaglio Family, Tina Barone�

��

�

�

ST. JOHN NEUMANN’S                    

CATECHISM�

�

The Third Article of the Creed �

Q. 6. Had Jesus Christ as man a father? �

� A. No; as man Jesus Christ had no father. �

Q. 7. Who was St. Joseph? �

� A. He was the spouse of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary and the foster�father of Jesus Christ. �

Q. 8. Why did the Son of God become man? �

� A. In order to redeem us from sin and from 

hell. �

Q. 9. Where was Jesus Christ born? �

� A. In a stable, in Bethlehem. �

Q. 10. How many years did Jesus Christ live on 

earth? �

� A. Thirty�three years. �

Q. 11. What was the conduct of Jesus Christ when 

he was a child? �

� A. He was subject to His parents, went with 

them to the Temple, and advanced in wisdom and 

age and grace with God and men. �

Q. 12. What did Jesus Christ do at the age of thirty 

years? �

� A. He began to preach in public and to work 

miracles. �

Q. 13. What did Jesus Christ teach? �

� A. The true religion. �

Q. 14. What is a miracle? �

� A. It is an extraordinary event that surpasses 

the laws of nature established by God, and that can 

happen only through God's almighty power. �

Q. 15. Why did Jesus Christ work miracles? �

� A. To prove that He was God and the prom-

ised Redeemer. �

Q. 16. How did Jesus Christ redeem us? �

� A. By His sufferings and death on the Cross. �

�

The Fourth Article of the Creed �

Question 1. Which is the fourth article of the 

Creed? �

� Answer. "Suffered under Pontius Pilate, was 

crucified, died and was buried." �

Q. 2. Where did Jesus Christ suffer? �

� A. In the Garden of Olives, in Jerusalem, 

and on Mount Calvary. �

Q. 3 What did He suffer in the Garden of Olives? �

� A. He suffered the agony of  death and He 

sweat blood. �

� � � � � � TBC…�

�

�

�

�


